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STATE OF . . . .
COLORADO Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Release on the State 13-32

1 message

Zack Liesenfeld <Zack.Liesenfeld@pdce.com> Thu, Oct 13, 2016 at 2:23 PM
To: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Cc: Mark Longhurst <Mark.Longhurst@pdce.com>, Karen Olson <Karen.Olson@pdce.com>, "Jason E. Thron"
<Jason.Thron@pdce.com>, Jason Miller <Jason.Miller@pdce.com>, "Brian T. Murray" <Brian.Murray@pdce.com>,
"rrudisill@weldgov.com" <rrudisill@weldgov.com>, Erin Dougherty <Erin.Dougherty@pdce.com>, "Paul B. Row"
<Paul.Row@pdce.com>, Christine Wasko <cwasko@tasman-geo.com>

Rick,

Yesterday PDC Energy discovered a produced water release within secondary containment at the State 6525
13-32 production facility. Once the release was determined reportable, the water leg was immediately shut in
and vault bottomed out. Current investigation efforts are identifying cause and point of release. Impacts will

be mitigated following further reconnaissance. Release location details follow:

State 6525 13-32
Location ID: 331044
Legal location: NWSW 32 6N 63W

Lat/Long: 40.44050, -104.46729

Please let me know if you have any questions, a Form 19 initial report to follow shortly.

Thank you,

Zack

Zack Liesenfeld

Evans, Colorado
0:970.506.9272

C: 970.373.6581
Zack.Liesenfeld@pdce.com
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